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design, application of geosynthetics for ground improvement, sustainability in
offshore geotechnics, green tunnel construction technology and application, ground
improvement techniques and municipal solid waste landfill. Given the scope of
contents, the book will be useful for researchers and professionals working in the
field of civil engineering and especially sustainable structures and green
buildings.
Building Construction S. C. Rangwala 2009-01-01 This well-known and comprehensive
text-book, now in its Twenty-Fifth Edition presents in lucid language the complete
and full details of the various complicated topics on the subject of Building
Construction. The entire subject-matter of this acclaimed book has been split up
in two parts: * Elementary Building Construction * Advanced Building Construction.
It is characterised by the clear, methodical and also step-by-step treatment of
the subject, and written in a highly readable style. The SI units have been used
throughout the book.
Concrete Technology M.S. Shetty 2008
BUILD MAT PROD & SYS M. L. Gambhir 2011 This book on Building Materials provides
the reader an insight into the sources, production techniques, properties,
environment friendly performance and relative economy of the well established
building materials used by engineers, architects and builders. The list of the
relevant National Standards (IS codes) is a unique feature of the book.
Mechanics of Materials Dr. B.C. Punmia 2002
Building Materials S.K. Duggal 2017-12-04 This text on building materials includes
discussion of structural clay products, rocks and stones, wood, materials for
making concrete, ferrous and non-ferrous metals, and miscellaneous materials.
Building Construction Materials and Techniques P.Purushothama Raj Building
Construction Materials and Techniques follows a unique approach to the subject by
including both materials and construction techniques in a combined text as per the
latest trends in university curriculums. It also caters to the needs of the
universities where these subjects are offered across two semesters as well. Of the
32 chapters in this book,13 are dedicated to building construction materials while
the remaining 19 focus on conventional as well as modern techniques in
construction. The chapters are supplemented by a plethora of self-explanatory
illustrations for easy comprehension. Relevant references to IS codes and
standards make this text ideal for extended learning.
Building Material and Construction (WBSCTE) S.S. Bhavikatti Building Technology
involves selecting suitable materials and carrying out building construction
neatly. This book comprehensibly covers all aspects of the subject and is written
as per the requirements of civil engineering diploma students of West Bengal. The
text is presented in simple, precise and reader-friendly language. It is amply
supported by figures and tables. KEY FEATURES • Detailed coverage of Kerala

Building Materials in Civil Engineering Haimei Zhang 2011-05-09 The construction
of buildings and structures relies on having a thorough understanding of building
materials. Without this knowledge it would not be possible to build safe,
efficient and long-lasting buildings, structures and dwellings. Building materials
in civil engineering provides an overview of the complete range of building
materials available to civil engineers and all those involved in the building and
construction industries. The book begins with an introductory chapter describing
the basic properties of building materials. Further chapters cover the basic
properties of building materials, air hardening cement materials, cement,
concrete, building mortar, wall and roof materials, construction steel, wood,
waterproof materials, building plastics, heat-insulating materials and soundabsorbing materials and finishing materials. Each chapter includes a series of
questions, allowing readers to test the knowledge they have gained. A detailed
appendix gives information on the testing of building materials. With its
distinguished editor and eminent editorial committee, Building materials in civil
engineering is a standard introductory reference book on the complete range of
building materials. It is aimed at students of civil engineering, construction
engineering and allied courses including water supply and drainage engineering. It
also serves as a source of essential background information for engineers and
professionals in the civil engineering and construction sector. Provides an
overview of the complete range of building materials available to civil engineers
and all those involved in the building and construction industries Explores the
basic properties of building materials featuring air hardening cement materials,
wall and roof materials and sound-absorbing materials Each chapter includes a
series of questions, allowing readers to test the knowledge they have gained
Textbook of Building Construction S.K. Sharma 1987-05-01
Building Construction B.C. Punmia; Ashok Kumar Jain; Arun Kumar Jain 2005-12
Alternative Building Materials Technology K. S. Jagadish 2008-01-01
Advances in Sustainable Construction Materials Sabyasachi Biswas 2021-04-10 This
book presents select proceedings of National Conference on Advances in Sustainable
Construction Materials (ASCM 2020) and examines a range of durable, energyefficient, and next-generation construction materials produced from industrial
wastes and by-products. The topics covered include sustainable materials and
construction, innovations in recycling concrete, green buildings and innovative
structures, utilization of waste materials in construction, geopolymer concrete,
self-compacting concrete by using industrial waste materials, nanotechnology and
sustainability of concrete, environmental sustainability and development,
recycling solid wastes as road construction materials, emerging sustainable
practices in highway pavements construction, plastic roads, pavement analysis and
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University syllabus • Simple and precise explanations • Text sufficiently
illustrated by figures and tables • Relevant IS Codes listed • Exhaustive
questions given
Building Materials S.S. Bhavikatti Building Materials covers in detail the
properties and uses of various building materials, including stones, bricks,
tiles, timber, cement, sand, lime, mortar, concrete, glass, plastics and so on.
Ferrous and non-ferrous metals, bitumen, asphalt, tar, plastics, paints and
varnishes are included, as are non-traditional materials like fibre reinforced
plastics and smart materials. For each material, its manufacture, properties,
uses, advantages and disadvantages, and so on, are discussed. The text, presented
in simple, precise and reader-friendly language, is amply supported by figures and
tables. The book will meet the academic requirements of degree as well as diploma
students. Relevant IS codes have also been listed for the benefit of practising
engineers.
Building Services Handbook Fred Hall 2012-05-23 The Building Services Handbook
summarises concisely, in diagrams and brief explanations, all elements of building
services. Practice, techniques and procedures are clearly defined with
supplementary references to regulations and relevant standards. This is an
essential text for all construction/building services students up to undergraduate
level, and is also a valuable reference text for building service professionals.
This new book is based on Fred Hall's 'Essential Building Services and Equipment
2ed' and has been thoroughly updated throughout. It is a companion volume to the
highly popular textbook 'Building Construction Handbook' by Chudley and Greeno,
which is now in its fourth edition.
Building Design and Construction Handbook Frederick S. Merritt 1982 Provides
updated, comprehensive, and practical information and guidelines on aspects of
building design and construction, including materials, methods, structural types,
components, and costs, and management techniques.
Handbook for Building Construction: Administration, Materials, Design, and Safety
Clifford J. Schexnayder 2021-04-09 Plan, design, execute, and manage building
construction projects This hands-on engineering textbook shows, step-by-step, how
to work through the many stages of a building construction project―from planning
and material selection through compliance, safety, and quality assurance. Written
by a pair of highly respected experts in the industry, Handbook for Building
Construction: Administration, Materials, Design, and Safety contains best
practices, real-world examples, and practical applications. You will discover how
to develop design specifications, understand complex codes and regulations, and
apply the best methods for building construction jobs of all sizes. Coverage
includes: The construction industry The project team Contract administration
Construction Accounting Project Estimating Scheduling projects Risk management
Building materials and construction methods Foundations Electrical construction
Mechanical piping systems HVAC Energy efficient building systems Software support
Productivity and quality management Equipment for building construction Safety
Building Construction and Materials Dr. Gurcharan Singh 2019-01-10 ★ABOUT THE
BOOK: feel proud in issuing the Seventh Edition of the book "Building Construction
and Materials". The subject " Building Construction and Materials" is a very
vastand tedious subject of Civil Engineering. Author has tried to explain all the
aspects of this subject in a very simple and lucid language. The Book is entirely
in SI Units. The book covers the syllabi prescribed by all the Indian
universities, State Technical Boards and A.M.I.E. (India) examinations. The book
is also very useful for Engineers involved in construction industry. All the
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relevant I.S.I. Recommendations and other useful data have been incorporated in
the book. Author has tried to explain all the aspects with the help of lot of neat
drawings. It is hoped that the book will satisfy all the needs of the students and
practising engineers in regard to this subject. In order to increase the
usefulness of the book basic engineering materials have been added in this revised
17th edition. Basic engineering material like stone, bricks, lime, cement, timber
and iron has been added in this edition. ★RECOMMENDATIONS: A textbook for all
Engineering Branches, Competitive Examination, ICS, and AMIE Examinations In S.I
Units For Degree, Diploma and A.I.M.E. (India) Students and Practicing Civil
Engineers. ★ABOUT THE AUTHOR: Dr. Gurcharan Singh Joint Director (Retd.)
Directorate of Technical Education Rajasthan, Jodhpur ★BOOK DETAILS: ISBN :
978-81-89401-21-4 Pages: 933 + 26 Edition: 17th,Year-2019 Size(cms): L-23.7,
B-15.8, H-3.7 ★For more Offers visit our Website: www.standardbookhouse.com
BUILDING MATERIALS P.C. VARGHESE 2015-02-26 This practice-oriented book, now in
its second edition, presents a lucid yet comprehensive coverage of the engineering
properties and uses of the materials commonly used in building construction in
India. Profusely illustrated with tables and diagrams, the book brings into light
the basics of building materials and their specifications. Besides giving
information regarding the traditional building materials, the text now acquaints
the reader with up-to-date and in-depth information pertaining to modern materials
available in the market. The references to IS codes and standards make this text
suitable for further study and field use. The second edition possesses some
substantial changes in Chapters 12, 13, 14 and 20. Now, the book offers a new
section on durability of concrete in Chapter 12; a modified section regarding
revision of IS 10262 (1982) code on concrete mix design to IS 10262 (2009) and a
new section on classification of exposure conditions in Chapter 13; and a new
section relating to large advances made in concrete construction and repair
chemicals in Chapter 14. Besides, the content of Chapter 20 has been completely
updated, with a particular emphasis on the extensive use of aluminium in building
construction. Primarily intended for the students pursuing undergraduate degree
(B.E./B.Tech.) and diploma courses in civil engineering and architecture, the
book, on account of lecture-based presentation of the subject, should also prove
eminently utilitarian for the young teachers to use it in their classroom lectures
as well as for practising engineers to get a clear understanding of the
fundamentals of the subject. NEW TO THE SECOND EDITION Review questions at the end
of each chapter enable the reader to recapitulate the topics Considerable
attention is given on field practice Syllabus of laboratory work on construction
materials and a model question paper (Anna University) are given in appendices to
guide the reader.
Building Information Modelling, Building Performance, Design and Smart
Construction Mohammad Dastbaz 2017-03-31 This book charts the path toward high
performance sustainable buildings and the smart dwellings of the future. The
volume clearly explains the principles and practices of high performance design,
the uses of building information modelling (BIM), and the materials and methods of
smart construction. Power Systems, Architecture, Material Science, Civil
Engineering and Information Systems are all given consideration, as
interdisciplinary endeavours are at the heart of this green building revolution.
R.C.C. Designs (Reinforced Concrete Structures) B. C. Punmia 2012-04-01
Building Construction Handbook Roy Chudley 2016-04-14 Ideal for students on all
construction courses Topics presented concisely in plain language and with clear
drawings Updated to include revisions to Building and Construction regulations The
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Building Construction Handbook is THE authoritative reference for all construction
students and professionals. Its detailed drawings clearly illustrate the
construction of building elements, and have been an invaluable guide for builders
since 1988. The principles and processes of construction are explained with the
concepts of design included where appropriate. Extensive coverage of building
construction practice, techniques, and regulations representing both traditional
procedures and modern developments are included to provide the most comprehensive
and easy to understand guide to building construction. This new edition has been
updated to reflect recent changes to the building regulations, as well as new
material on the latest technologies used in domestic construction. Building
Construction Handbook is the essential, easy-to-use resource for undergraduate and
vocational students on a wide range of courses including NVQ and BTEC National,
through to Higher National Certificate and Diploma, to Foundation and three-year
Degree level. It is also a useful practical reference for building designers,
contractors and others engaged in the construction industry.
Soil Mechanics and Foundations B. C. Punmia 2005
BUILDING CONSTRUCTION P. C. VARGHESE 2009-01-14 This book, a companion volume to
the author’s book on Building Materials, explains the basics of building
construction practices in an accessible style. It discusses in detail every
element of building construction from start to the finish—from site preparation to
provision of services (such as water supply, drainage and electricity supply).
Besides, the text describes acoustics and maintenance of buildings, which are
important considerations in construction of buildings. This book is primarily
designed as an introductory textbook for under-graduate students of civil
engineering as well as those pursuing diploma courses in civil engineering and
architecture. Practising engineers and any person who has a keen interest in the
construction and maintenance of his/her own building will also find the book very
helpful. KEY FEATURES :  Separate Appendix is given to discuss earthquakeresistant design of buildings.  Review Questions provided at the end of each
chapter enable the readers recapitulate the topics.  The references to IS codes
and standards make the text suitable for further study and field use.  Because of
the lecture-based presentation of the subject, the text will be of considerable
benefit for the young teachers for their classroom lectures.
Engineering Materials (Material Science). S. C. Rangwala 2014
Advances in Construction Materials and Sustainable Environment Ashok Kumar Gupta
Construction Technology Roy Chudley 1987 The four volumes of Construction
Technology provide a comprehensive guide to building technology from simple
domestic single storey construction using traditional techniques to more complex
multi-storey construction using more modern industrialised techniques. Each volume
describes the technology concisely and is well illustrated with the author's own
illustrations. The series provides a basic knowledge of all building activities
from basic methods of construction in the early volumes through to more complex
topics such as site planning, curtain walling and builders plant in later volumes.
The series concentrates on the technology and avoids lengthy descriptive passages,
leaving the description to the author's very detailed drawings. Volume 2 completes
the coverage of conventional methods and materials of construction. As with volume
1, it deals with the construction of a small structure such as a bungalow or twostorey house. The book introduces more complex topics than are covered in volume
1. It deals with site and temporary works, e.g. simple excavations and
scaffolding; substructure topics such as retaining walls and reinforce concrete
foundations; simple framed buildings; floors and roof structures such as precast
building-materials-and-construction-by-punmia

concrete floors and asphalt and lead-covered roofs; finishes and fittings such as
simple concrete stairs; insulation; and services such as electrical and gas
installations.
Building Construction Dr. B.C. Punmia 2008-04-01
Building Construction Denis Walton 1995 This text has been designed to assist
students who are studying building construction and technology as part of their
technical education. It has been specially prepared to match the typical
syllabuses found in senior secondary schools and colleges where technical and
vocational studies form part of the curriculum.
Theory of Structures RS Khurmi | N Khurmi 2000-11 I feel elevated in presenting
the New edition of this standard treatise.The favourable reception,which the
previous edition and reprints of this book have enjoyed,is a matter of great
satisfaction for me.I wish to express my sincere thanks to numerous professors and
students for their valuable suggestions and recommending the patronise this
standard treatise in the future also.
Estimating and Costing in Civil Engineering B.N. Dutta 2021-02-28
Irrigation and Water Power Engineering Dr. B. C. Punmia 2009-05
Limit State Design of Reinforced Concrete B. C. Punmia 2007
Comprehensive Rcc.Designs Dr. B.C. Punmia CONTENTS: Part 1:Working Stress Method
1.Introduction 2.Theory of reinforced beams and Slabs 3.Shear and bond 4.Torsion
5.Doubly reinforced beams 6. T and L-Beams 7.Design of beams and Slabs 8.Design of
stair cases 9.Reinforced brick and hollow tile roofs 10.Two-way slabs 11.Circular
slabs 12.Flat slabs 13.Axially loaded columns 14.Combined direct and bending
stresses 15.Continuous and isolated footings 16.Combined footings 17.Pile
foundations 18.Retaining Walls Part 11: Water Tanks 19.Domes 20.Beams curved in
plan 21.Water tanks-1 Simple cases 22.Water tanks-11 Circular & INTZE Tanks
23.Water tanks-111: Rectangular tanks 24.Water tanks-IV: Undergound tanks Part
111:Miscellaneous Structures 25.Reinforced concrete pipes 26.Bunkers and silos
27.Chimneys 28.Portal frames 29.Building frames Part IV:Concrete Bridges 30.
Aqueducts and box culverts 31.Concrete Bridges Part V: Limit State Design
32.Design concepts 33.Singly reinforced section 34.Doubly reinforced sections 35.T
and L-Beams 36.Shear bond and torsion 37.Design of beams and slabs 38.Axially
loaded columns 39.Columns with Uniaxial and Biaxial bending 40.Design of stair
cases 41.Two way slabs 42.Circular slabs 43.Yield Line theory and design of slabs
44.Foundations Part IV:Prestressed concrete and Miscellaneous Topics
45.Prestressed concrete 46.Shrinkage and creep 47.Form-Work 48.Tests for cement
and concrete
Building Materials N. Subramanian 2019-06-15 Building Materials is a textbook
designed for undergraduate civil engineering students who are offered courses on
Building and Construction Materials. The book primarily covers the AICTE syllabus
on Materials, Testing, and Evaluation. It provides detailed and up-to-date
information on variousbuilding and construction materials, including green
materials.The book discusses the usual building materials like stones, bricks,
lime, cement, aggregates, mortars, concrete and special concretes, wood, ferrous
materials, steel, plastics, non-ferrous materials, glass, ceramic materials,
plastics, paints, etc. Wherever necessary, the substitute materials andthe
greenness of the material are identified and explained.The book provides a
thorough discussion of various materials using appropriate illustrations, reallife photographs, examples, and case studies for better understanding.
Building Construction Sushil Kumar 2006-01-01 A unique book for Architect,
Builder, Building Surveyor, Civil, Structural, Degree, Diploma, AMIE, UPSC and
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Other ExaminationsCONTENTSIntroduction * Foundations * Deep Foundations *
Structural Design of Foundations * Damp Proofing and Water Proofing * Cavity Walls
* Shoring, Underpiling and Scoffolding * Masonry * Stone Masonry * H BrickMasonry
* Composite Masonry * Partition Walls * Ground Floors * Stairs * Upper Floors *
Lintels andArches * Carpentry Joints * Doors and Windows * Roofs and Roofs
Covering * Structural Steel Work *Plastering, Painting and White/Colour Washing *
Paints, Varnishes and Distempers * Plain and ReinforcedCement Concrete * Form Work
* Provisions of Joints in Structures * Fire Protection * Antitermite Treatment *
New Concretes * H Acoustics ond Sound Insulation * Water Supply and Sanitary Engg.
* Specifications for Low Cost Buildings * Causes and Prevention of Cracks in
Buildings * Preliminary Estimates for Buildings/Projects * Project Management
Through PERT/CPM * H Planning of Buildings * Appendix * Index.
Basic and Applied Soil Mechanics Gopal Ranjan 2007 Basic And Applied Soil
Mechanics Is Intended For Use As An Up-To-Date Text For The Two-Course Sequence Of
Soil Mechanics And Foundation Engineering Offered To Undergraduate Civil
Engineering Students. It Provides A Modern Coverage Of The Engineering Properties
Of Soils And Makes Extensive Reference To The Indian Standard Codes Of Practice
While Discussing Practices In Foundation Engineering. Some Topics Of Special
Interest, Like The Schmertmann Procedure For Extrapolation Of Field
Compressibility, Determination Of Secondary Compression, Lambes Stress - Path
Concept, Pressure Meter Testing And Foundation Practices On Expansive Soils
Including Certain Widespread Myths, Find A Place In The Text.The Book Includes
Over 160 Fully Solved Examples, Which Are Designed To Illustrate The Application
Of The Principles Of Soil Mechanics In Practical Situations. Extensive Use Of Si
Units, Side By Side With Other Mixed Units, Makes It Easy For The Students As Well
As Professionals Who Are Less Conversant With The Si Units, Gain Familiarity With
This System Of International Usage. Inclusion Of About 160 Short-Answer Questions
And Over 400 Objective Questions In The Question Bank Makes The Book Useful For
Engineering Students As Well As For Those Preparing For Gate, Upsc And Other
Qualifying Examinations.In Addition To Serving The Needs Of The Civil Engineering
Students, The Book Will Serve As A Handy Reference For The Practising Engineers As
Well.
Advanced Construction Technology Roy Chudley 2006 Advanced Construction Technology
offers a comprehensive, practical, illustrative guide to many aspects of
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construction practice used for industrial and commercial buildings.
Surveying Vol. I B. C. Punmia 2005 This Volume Is One Of The Two Which Offer A
Comprehensive Course In Those Parts Of Theory And Practice Of Plane And Geodetic
Surveying That Are Most Commonly Used By Civil Engineers. The First Volume Covers
In 24 Chapters, The Most Common Surveying Operations. Each Topic Introduced Is
Thoroughly Described, The Theory Is Rigorously Developed, And A Large Number Of
Numerical Examples Are Included To Illustrate Its Application. General Statements
Of Important Principles And Methods Are Almost Invariably Given By Practical
Illustration. Apart From Illustrations Of Old And Conventional Instruments,
Emphasis Has Been Placed On New Or Modern Instruments, Both For Ordinary As Well
As Precise Work. A Good Deal Of Space Has Been Given To Instrumental Adjustments
With Thorough Discussion Of Geometrical Principles In Each Case. Many New Advanced
Problems Have Also Been Added Which Will Prove Useful For Competitive
Examinations.
Basic Civil Engineering Dr. B.C. Punmia 2003-05
A House Builder's Handbook Building Materials, Construction and Maintenance Dr
Nainan P Kurian 2016-11-03 Building one's own house is a dream entertained by
every person, whatever be its size or level of amenities. This book aims to serve
as a guide to all those who wish to undertake house construction, in relation to
architectural and structural design, selection of the right set of materials for
construction, methods of construction and carrying out maintenance as a routine
periodic activity. In short, the book tells the reader how much of engineering
goes into every aspect of house construction which they ought to know, rather than
choosing to remain blissfully ignorant of it. The topics covered include, among
others, municipal requirements, engineering design and drawing, types of soils and
foundations, cement, steel, timber, ceramic products, production of sound
concrete, damp-proofing and water-proofing, painting, plumbing, electrical
connections, earthquake resistance and retrofitting, concrete repair chemicals,
corrosion inhibition in steel, repair of leakages, anti-termite treatment, rain
water harvesting, Vasthu, bar chart, cost estimating, etc. The book also meets the
needs of diploma and degree students in civil engineering. It also serves as a
source providing the necessary background material for postgraduate students of
construction management (as part of the management stream) who may not have the
necessary background in civil engineering.
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